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PO LEUNG KUK TANG YUK TIEN COLLEGE RREEEHRPE
Wu King Estate, Tuen Mun, N. T. Tel: 2463 1766  Fax: 2461 6900 EPH R

26™ October 2023
Dear Parents,

Invitation to'TYT Information Day for Primary Six Students and Parents

Ever since the establishment in 1987, our school has been nurturing students to be outstanding
all-round, thanks to the support and recognition from principals, teachers, parents and students. As the
application period for Secondary 1 Discretionary Places is approaching, we cordially invite you and
your child to attend our Information Day for a better understanding of our missions, aspirations, and

admission requirements. Details are as follows:

Admission Talk
Date: 25™ November 2023 (Saturday)
Time: 1:30-3:15 p.m. (Session 1) and 3:45-5:30 p.m. (Session 2)
(Both sessions cover the same contents.)
Venue: Our school hall
Highlights: (1) Introduction to our unique school development and plans ahead
(2) Information about Discretionary Places Application
(3) Student performances
(4) Sharing by our distinguished alumni
(5) Question-and-Answer Session

Campus Tour is available from 2 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.

To register for our admission talk and campus tour, visit our school website (http://plktytc.edu.hk)

from 1% to 10® November 2023. If the number of registrations exceeds our hall capacity, seats are to

be allocated by lot and seat confirmation is to be sent to you via email.

We sincerely welcome you to attend our event. Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to
contact Ms. Tsang of our office at 24631766. Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Lau Tsz Chung
Principal
Po Leung Kuk Tang Yuk Tien College



